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February 19, 2015 
Pharmacy Announcement 

 

Duplicate Dispensing Fees on Claims for Long Term Care 

Pharmacy Dispensing IV Medications 

Claims for Long Term Care pharmacy dispensing IV medications were found to contain duplicate dispensing fees 

(i.e., the $4.76 dispensing fee in addition to $16.80 daily rate).  The duplication has been corrected for current 

claims.  Claims containing both dispensing fees will be reprocessed to reflect the correct dispensing fee.  Pharmacies 

will see the deductions on a future remittance advice.   

 

 


